
New Address for Mrs. Dotsie Murray 

Mrs. Dotsie Murray has recently moved into an assisted living facility in 
Lexington. We invite you to send her a note or card to brighten her day. 
Let us continue to keep her in our thoughts and prayers during this 
transition. 
Dorothy Murray 
Lakeside Place Senior Living 
487 Hwy 378 
Lexington, SC 29072 

Bulletin Reminders: 
1. Any announcements that you would like added to the bulletin need 

to be emailed to caden.weeks@stgmc.org by 8 am each Thursday. 
2. Names on the Prayer List will be removed after 4 weeks unless you 

request otherwise.  

Look at Your Faithfulness: 6/15 
Worship: 145 

SS: 43 
Received: $6,853.00 

Pending Reconciliation 

Compared to 6/16/2024 
Worship: 97 

SS: 37 
Received: $2,985.00 

Servants June 22 June 29 July 6 
Ushers Bryan Hutto 

Wes Brickle 
Will Clegg 
Hank Hutto 
Brent Jackson 
Brian Reeves 
Landon Wimberly 

Youth Donnie Kizer 
Hugh Chinners 
Edward Culpepper 
Lee Dukes 
Steve McMillan 
Bill Minus 
Michael Perkins 

Acolytes Campbell Almers 
Bryant Wamer 

Allie Igou 
Emily Brickle 

Calder McClure 
Max Jackson 

Crucifer Emery McClure Warren Judy Jake Jackson 
Children’s 
Church 

Brittany Wamer TBA TBA 

Trustees Ralph Reeves Edward Hartzog Jeffrey Minus 

For more info and events visit 
our website, stgmc.org. 

120 North Parler Avenue, PO Box 506, St. George, SC 29477 

Announcements: 
1. The church office is currently closed. Calls to the church office 
at (843)-563-3213 will be forwarded to Carolyn Ayer. Please 
contact her with any questions or if you need access to the 
church. 
2. Celebration of Liberty Program: Robin Dukes has 15 tickets 
available for the Celebration of Liberty at First Baptist Church of 
Columbia on Sunday, June 29 at 3:00 p.m. The group will leave 
from the church at 1:00 p.m. and stop for dinner after the 
program before returning home. If you would like a free ticket, 
please call Robin at 843-563-6949.  

PRELUDE 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CALL TO WORSHIP “Fairest Lord Jesus”        #189 V1 

*OPENING HYMN       “His Eye Is On the Sparrow”  

AFFIRMATION OF FAITH      “The Apostles’ Creed”    #881 

GLORIA PATRI           #70 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE & THE LORD’S PRAYER 

ANTHEM 

GIVING OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

OFFERTORY  

*DOXOLOGY                           #94 

CHILDREN’S TIME 

*HYMN OF PREPARATION  “Dwelling in Beulah Land”  

SCRIPTURE READING             Luke 8:26-39 

SERMON        “Jesus’ Restoration”       Rev. Joey McDonald 

*CLOSING HYMN   “The Lily of the Valley” 

*THE BENEDICTION 

*CHIMING OF THE TRINITY 

Senior Pastor: Rev. Joey McDonald 
Music Director: Mr. Jesse Cockcroft  

Youth Director: Mrs. Jordyn Kennedy 
Children’s Director: Dr. Rebecca Crook 

2nd Sunday after Pentecost 
June 22nd, 2025 



NOTES: Ashley Durr 
Scott Furner 
Tom Grosso 

Buddy Hartzog 
Bill Keaton 

Linda Jordan 
Margaret Myers 
Michael Perkins 
Dotsie Murray 

Marguerite W. Sanders 

Pinckney Thompson 
Bill Utsey 

Gene Wamer 

~Prayer Concerns~ 

Visitor Cards: 
We’re so glad you’re here! If this is your first visit, please fill out a blue 
visitor card located in the pew pocket and place it in the offering plate 
or the box in the narthex. We’d love to connect with you. You can also 
scan the QR code on the back for more information and ways to get 

involved. 

Prayer Requests & Praise Reports: 
If you have a prayer request or a praise report, please fill out a green 
card from the pew pocket and hold it up during the announcements. 

An usher will collect it, and your request will be read during the prayer 
time.  

Saint George Methodist Women Joint Meeting  
 Our St. George Methodist Women's joint 
meeting was held June 3. We discussed the success 
of this year's tea room and country store as well as 
how best to use the money raised. The total profit 
was $9,474.95!   

 We voted to continue our support of many local missions/projects and 
to give donations to some statewide and international missions as well. Earlier 
this month, we helped to feed our VBS participants. Next month, we will feed 
Victory Sports Camp staff during their St. George stay. Other efforts we will 
support through our gifts include St. George Methodist Preschool, Camp 
Salkehatchie, Camp Hope, Parler Hall kitchen renovation, Epworth Children's 
Home, Hebron Grace (addiction recovery program), My Sister's House 
(domestic abuse refuge), Samaritan's Purse and Water Mission. 

 We realize that NONE of this would be possible without the SUPPORT of 
our AWESOME CHURCH FAMILY AND COMMUNITY!  

     St. George Methodist Women is a fellowship of Christian women who strive 
to honor God and spread his love. Our mission is to know Christ and make Him 
known through our actions and by bringing women together in service. Come 
and join us!  SGMW Officers:  Carolyn Ayer, President; Dicksi Folk, Vice 
President; Ruth Anne O'Cain, Secretary; Laynie Chinners, Treasurer 


